
 LAOCRC Los Angles 
Regional Office Closure 

Monday, June 8, 2020 
 
Greetings LAOCRC Colleagues, after much consideration and consultation with the 
LAOCRC fiscal agent and Governance Council Chair, the LAOCRC LA regional office 
will be closing June 30, 2020. The LA Area Chamber of Commerce continues to be 
a strong and important partner in our ecosystem and Maria Salinas, 
President/CEO, and the LAOCRC will keep the lines of communication open for 
opportunities in which to continue to collaborate. In the face of the budget crisis 
and proposed cuts to Strong Workforce investments, keeping this location open is 
not justifiable or prudent, and the LA staff will office at the RSCCD location with 
all flexibility needed to serve the LA region. 
 
Please know that our support to the LA region is a priority and will continue to be 
a priority. 
 
Thank you for your understanding. 
Alex 
 
Adriene "Alex" Davis, Ed.D. 
Executive Director 
LA/OC Regional Consortium (LAOCRC) 
Assistant Vice Chancellor I  Economic and Workforce Development (RSCCD Fiscal 
Agent) 
Rancho Santiago Community College District 
2323 N. Broadway, Suite 328 
Santa Ana, CA 92706  
Email: davis_adriene@rsccd.edu 
Phone: 714-480-7457 
 

mailto:davis_adriene@rsccd.edu

